
From: Jean Fraser
To: Errico, Thomas;  Hyman, Bruce
Date: 10/2/2014 3:52 PM
Subject: Walnut Street Crosswalk (Munjoy Heights development)
Attachments: final Walnut St Crosswalk 6-5-14.pdf; final AerialWalnut St Crosswalk  6-5-14.pdf; prev 
approved C-40_Munjoy Heights Details.pdf; for CC approval ApronEasementPlan_6-24-14.pdf

Tom and Bruce
 
This should be the last e-mail -  its to confirm what I believe has now been agreed.  If you have any 
further comments or concerns, pl let me know immediately!!!!
 
Crosswalk
the 2 "final " plans attached have been approved and will be built
the attached C40 shows details
the associated loss of one on-street parking space will be informed to Jeremiah and John P nearer the 
time the crosswalk is installed, and DPS via Mike B will advise the City Manager's office so that Clr 
Donoghue can be advised
Brick Apron
the "for CC" plan (only) will go to CC with brief report to get approval to the apron materials
I need a DPS e-mail that confirms the materials/details are OK (can say its subject to City not 
maintaining) to go into the Report
this has been delayed by the need to get an easement instead of a licence for the maintenance of the 
apron to be by the owner
Thanks
Jean


